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I object to the numbers of housing Being proposed on the area as above. This proposed area is very low lying and 
very open to bad drainage and flooding. With little natural open green space for water to drain away naturally it will 
cause even more flooding and  burden and strain on our sewage / water system thus  increasing higher 
unmanageable volumes of extra sewage being pumped into our sea. 
 
I also object to and feel that too much farmland is being eaten up with new builds and strongly believe we should 
maintain our farmlands and become more self efficient in producing food for our country. 
 
I feel with the local narrow roads the input of extra cars along with additional noise and pollution will be intolerable. 
 
Also we need to be saving our green land to  help combat global  warming and preserve our wildlife as the latter 
needs all the help it can get. 
 
I strongly object to doing more and more new builds when the ones we have at Whitstable heights and Greenhill are 
not being sold. 
 
Maybe the emphasis should be on renovation instead of installation? 
 
Suzanne Pullinger 
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